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Dear Neighbor,                                   Fall, 2019 
 
Have you been inside our new Library? And enjoyed all the services it offers?  
The community has and the statistics are impressive.   
 March-Aug. 2018 March-Aug. 2019 
Visits to the Library 2195 3596 
Loans of Books & DVDs  3352 4085 
New library cards issued 82 124 
Programs offered  5 51 
Program attendees 78 795 

Through the tireless work of its Board of Trustees, the unflagging enthusiasm of its 
President and the generosity of individuals, families and businesses who by becoming 
members offer financial support, our rural community can build a great public 
facility for the benefit of all our residents. 

Now is the time to renew or begin your support for this community asset. Our new 
Library is operating, but we need many items to provide a better environment for 
students, job seekers, avid readers, historians and community groups. 

The proceeds of this year’s membership drive will be used to furnish our building. 
What a treat to sit in a comfy chair beside a bay window and select your next book or 
do research. Moveable, compact computer tables to place around the rooms will make 
our Library a more versatile and convenient space to work. High quality, long-lasting 
furniture is worth the expense! 

The Worcester-Schenevus Library is an accomplishment of which we can all be proud.  
Please complete the membership form below and mail it to the Library or bring it with 
you on your next visit. All forms received by November 30th will be entered in a 
drawing for a $25 gift certificate for our Used Bookshop, open 10 – 3 pm on Saturdays. 
If you have questions about membership, call Kathryn at 607-397-8322. 

Please join us to furnish the Library. Your membership dues and, if possible, any extra 
donation you can offer will be very much appreciated by the entire community. 

Thank you,  

 
Kathryn H. Demby 
Membership Coordinator 

 
–––   –––  –––  ––– –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––  –––   –––  –––   

 
Friends of the Worcester-Schenevus Library   M E M B E R S H I P   F O R M 

 
Name______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

I prefer to be contacted by: [   ] Phone________________________  [   ] Email____________________________________ 

[  ] $15 Individual Membership     [  ] $25 Family Membership     [  ] $50 Business Membership     [  ] Other  $_____________ 

I'm excited about the new library building. Here's an extra donation to show my support. $_______________ 
Method of payment:  [  ] Cash   [  ] Check���.  Please make checks payable to: Friends of the Worcester-Schenevus Library 

Your support means a lot to our library and the community and we greatly appreciate it. 
Please drop this form at the Library or mail to Friends of the Worcester-Schenevus Library, PO Box 461, Worcester, NY 12197. 

The Friends of the Worcester Free Library (dba Friends of Worcester-Schenevus Library) is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization  
       registered with the State of New York. Your gift is tax deductible to the full extent permitted by law. 
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